
Fresh  Air  Kids  program  a
success!

Local kids showcasing what the greater New
Bedford area has going on, to New York kids!
(Dolly G Photography)

The  Fresh  Air  Fund  bus  arrived  Monday,  July  7  at  the
Buttonwood Park Zoo. Many excited Fresh Air kids were dropped
off and picked put by their Host Families. Each summer The
Fresh  Air  Fund,  an  independent,  not-for-profit  agency,
provides  thousands  of  New  York  City  children  with
unforgettable  summer  experiences.

If  you’d  like  to  know  more  information  on  this  wonderful
organization and possibly become a host family, read more
about them: http://www.freshair.org/.
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